
Instructions on how to join the Huntsville Horticultural Society. 

In person 

Memberships may be purchased in person at any Horticultural Society meeting or 

event. 

To sign up by email or mail. 

Please see the membership forms available on our webpage. The first one can be 

printed out and completed by hand and the second one is fillable and can be 

completed on your computer.  The fillable form has a location for your signature 

that cannot be completed electronically.  If you are submitting this form 

electronically, we may have you sign the form at a later time.  There are several 

options for submitting your form and payment. Please choose whichever is best for 

you.  See options below: 

1. Complete the attached form (fillable), save it, and email it as an attachment 

to Nancy Huttenlochner at nancyhutten@hotmail.ca.  Send your payment to 

the Society. Let Nancy know how you will be making your payment.  See 

payment options below. 

2. Complete the attached form (not fillable), scan it and email it as an 

attachment to Nancy Huttenlochner at nancyhutten@hotmail.ca.  Send your 

payment to the Society. Let Nancy know how you will be making your 

payment.  See payment options below. 

3. Complete either attached form and mail it with a cheque to the Society at 

the address below.  It is also listed on the form. Send us an email letting us 

know that it is in the mail. 

4. Drop off your completed membership form and fee in a sealed envelope 

marked to the attention of Debora Marshall, Huntsville Horticultural 

Society in the Huntsville Public Library dropbox (7 Minerva Street East).  It 

is open 24 hours.  Send an email to this email address letting me know that 

you have dropped off your form and payment. 

5.  If you prefer to drop off your form and payment in person this may be 

arranged as well. Please contact Debora by responding to this email. 
 

Payments may be made in the following ways:  

1. etransfer to kfellgdanks@gmail.com.  (Karen Fell Treasurer) 

mailto:nancyhutten@hotmail.com
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2. mailing a cheque to the address listed below Huntsville Horticultural 

Society, P.O. Box 5354, Huntsville ON, P1H 2K7 

 


